I am currently a member of the IGFSA Executive Committee and am applying to the IGFSA
membership for another term. As someone who has been involved in the IGF from its
conceptualization in the WGIG, I see its potential and remain concerned with its future. Over the
years I have seen the burgeoning of the national and regional IGF initiatives and am very
pleased that the IGFSA has been able to help this by providing grants and other support. I
believe that the future of the IGF depends on the success of the National and Regional
Initiatives and am committed to IGFSA’s work in helping to sustain this movement.
I have been a member of the IGFSA since its formation. As a member of the IGFSA Executive
committee, I have been involved in trying to strengthen its internal structure and its sustainability
and in making sure that the IGFSA remains true to its bylaws and commitments. I remain
committed to trying to increase individual membership and individual donations, in addition to
the critical corporate donations. I think the membership of the IGFSA is critical to its success as
an organization and beleive that we must do more to involve the members in the fund raising
activities of the association.
I am a research consultant with a number of contracts with both NGOs and in the technical
community. I have served on the UN Working Group on Enhanced Cooperation I (WGEC) and
the UN Working Group on Internet Governance (WGIG). I worked as a member the Internet
Governance Forum (IGF) Secretariat for five years and was an active member of the IGF
Multistakeholder Advisory Group (IGF MAG) for three years. As a technologist I have been
involved in the development of Internet protocols and architectures for over 30 years; am
co-chair of a Research Group on Human Rights Protocol Considerations in the Internet
Research Task Force (IRTF) and a member of the Internet Research Steering Group (IRSG). I
have been active in ICANN policy, was chair of the Generic Name Supporting Organization
(GNSO) Council and am currently a member of the ICANN Board. I was awarded the ICANN
Multistakeholder Ethos award in 2014 and remain committed to the multistakeholder model and
ethos.
I ask you to please consider a vote for my continuing to work on the IGFSA Executive
Committee.
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